Filbert, Jennifer M - DNR

From: Ferry, Maureen M - DNR

Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2015 12:09 PM

To: Johnson, Ted M - DNR; McLennan, Robin - DNR; Evensen, Eric D - DNR; Nault, Michelle E -
DNR; Van Egeren, Scott J - DNR

Cc: Mott, Benjamin D - DNR; Perdzock, Amanda R - DNR; Filbert, Jennifer M - DNR; Ferry,
Maureen M - DNR

Subject: RE: White River Flowage

Agreed — nice work, Ben! While we do not consider these ornamental water lilies invasive, we would still like record of their
distribution so your report is useful. Thanks!

| apologize for my slow response — | was out for a couple of weeks.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Maureen Ferry
Phone: (608) 261-6450
Maureen.Ferry@Wisconsin.gov

From: Provost, Scott M - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 11:43 AM

To: Johnson, Ted M - DNR; McLennan, Robin - DNR; Evensen, Eric D - DNR; Nault, Michelle E - DNR; Van Egeren, Scott J -
DNR; Ferry, Maureen M - DNR

Cc: Mott, Benjamin D - DNR

Subject: RE: White River Flowage

Nice work!

From: Johnson, Ted M - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 11:42 AM

To: McLennan, Robin - DNR; Provost, Scott M - DNR; Evensen, Eric D - DNR; Nault, Michelle E - DNR; Van Egeren, Scott J -
DNR; Ferry, Maureen M - DNR

Cc: Mott, Benjamin D - DNR

Subject: FW: White River Flowage

FYl... Dead ornamental water lily. Thanks to our Warden — Ben for his diligent efforts

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Ted M. Johnson
Phone: (920) 424-2104
e-mail: tedm.johnson@wi.gov

From: Mott, Benjamin D - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 11:31 AM
To: Johnson, Ted M - DNR

Subject: White River Flowage

Five garbage bags full, how do you want them disposed of?



